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Williston State College Foundation-Passport Acceptance Facility 

 

Williston State College Foundation-Passport Acceptance Facility is pleased to announce that it now 

accepts passport applications on behalf of the U.S. Department of State.  U.S. citizens planning 

international travel may apply for their passports Monday-Thursday 8-4 and Friday 8-2.  We are located 

at 721 E Highland Drive, Suite D located in the same office as the DMV. 

 

For applications forms, information on documentation required, fees, and a wealth of other passport 

and international travel information, visit the only official website for passport information-www. 

travel.state.gov. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Elizabeth J Redgrave 

Elizabeth Redgrave 

Head of Facility/Program Manager 
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